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April 10th, 2006 
 

To:  SC members 
 

From:  Meg Sedlak 
 

Re:   San Francisco Bay Mercury Coordination Conference 
 

The Third Annual San Francisco Bay Mercury Coordination Conference was held on 
February 22, 2006 at the Oakland Regional Water Quality Control Board.  
Approximately 75 people attended the conference.  Results of the survey circulated at the 
meeting suggested that it was a useful forum.  Presentations from this conference can be 
viewed at our website at:  
 
http://www.sfei.org/rmp/mercury_newsletter/HgNews_home.html 


